PUBLIC HEARING
HELD ON FEBRUARY 7, 1998
ON THE 1998 ANTRIM TOWN WARRANT & BUDGET

Peter Moore, Chairman of the Board of Selectmen, called the
meeting to order at 7 P.M. In attendance were Carol Smith and
Philip Dwight, Selectmen and some ten residents of the Town.

Peter reviewed the budget dealing mainly with the changes that
had been made to the preliminary budget presented in January.
There were no questions or comments.

The Town Warrant was then presented with a brief summary of each
article. The only gquestion/comment was a question as to why the
Selectmen had not recommended the Article askimg for the 1and

behind the Aiken building be "reserved" for the future expansion
of the Library. Each Selectmen presented their reasons. There

being no further guestions or comments the meeting was adjourned
at 7:20 P.M.

Respectfully submitted by Philip T. Dwight, Selectmen.



